
 

 

 

 
 
 
Laceby Stanford Primary Academy 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby, DN37 7AX 

 
T. 01472 318003  E. office@lspa.org.uk  

Discover how we make a difference at www.stanfordschool.org 

 

 
 
 
 
17th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We regret to inform you of the cancellation of the planned residential trip, for Year 3, from Monday 2nd 
June to Tuesday 3rd June. 
 
Unfortunately, we have not received the required number of sign-ups to make the trip financially viable. 
We understand that this news may be disappointing, particularly for those students who were looking 
forward to the experience. However, we will still be planning some exciting outdoor activities of our 
own to take place on those days, at no cost. 
 
For those who have already paid a deposit or full payment, we will be issuing a full refund. Please allow 
time for the refund to be processed and credited to your original payment method. If you have any 
questions regarding your refund, please contact the school office. 
 
While we are saddened to cancel this particular event, we want to reassure you that we are committed 
to providing enriching and exciting experiences for our students. For example, we have: the trip to The 
Collection, visitors coming in, and a learning share planned for later in the year.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this cancellation may cause. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Miss Purshouse 

 


